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New Hires

Marketing and Communications Specialist - many excellent candidates for this position,
selecting and interviewing 6 individuals with Alecia Alleyne and Jamie Hellen. Ultimately, all
agreeing that one stood out with tremendous skill and promise:

Lily Rivera
A recent graduate of Lasell University, Ms. Rivera has experience in content creation, integrated
marketing, community outreach, and graphic design. Additionally, she brings education and
experience in public relations and copywriting. She has most recently worked for the City of
Framingham as a contractor as their Urban Agenda Outreach Coordinator. Prior to that, she
interned with the City of Worcester in their Cultural Development Division. I found her
experience in public relations holding numerous leadership positions in the Public Relations
Alliance at Lasell University, and her internship/education with PR firm John Guilfoil Public
Relations to be particularly noteworthy. Lily has a passion for communication and a love for
public service.

Ms. Rivera will start on August 16 and we look forward to her working with both the Town and
Schools.

Assistant Director for Special Education - Ms. Marano led the search process conducting initial
interviews for semifinalists and site visits for finalists at the end of July. Pleased to announce an
excellent candidate we have coming to FPS.

Jennifer Graveline
Ms. Graveline has served as the High School Special Education Administrator at Sharon High
School since 2015. She earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Science from Worcester State
College and a Master’s degree in Special Education from Bridgewater State University.


